
203 S. Farwell St., P.O. Box 5148, Eau Claire, WI  54702-5148 

www.eauclairewi.gov 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 Economic Development: (715) 839-4914 

 Inspections: (715) 839-4947 

 Planning: (715) 839-4914 

 Fax: (715) 839-4939

 
 

(Publ. Ldr.-Tele. December 15, 2021) 
 

Official Publication  
Notice of Hearing  

Comprehensive Plan Proposed Amendment 
 

Notice Pursuant to Section 66.1001 (4) (d) Wisconsin Statutes. 
 

Plan Commission Hearing 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a hearing will be held before the Plan Commission of the City of  
Eau Claire on Monday, January 31, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 203 S. Farwell 
Street, Eau Claire, Wisconsin, on the proposed ordinance updating the Eau Claire Comprehensive Plan:  
 
The City of Eau Claire Plan Commission has initiated a request for a proposed amendment to the Eau 
Claire Comprehensive Plan as part of a 5-year review, as shown on the City of Eau Claire website 
https://www.eauclairewi.gov/government/our-divisions/planning/comprehensive-plan.  
 

City Council Hearing  
 
NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the proposed ordinance updating the Comprehensive Plan will be 
heard before the City Council of the City of Eau Claire on Monday, February 7, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers, City Hall, 203 S. Farwell Street. 
 

All persons interested in this amendment to the Eau Claire Comprehensive Plan will be given an 
opportunity to be heard at said hearings. Persons having questions on this proposed amendment should 
contact the Department of Community Development at 715-839-4914 or at planning@eauclairewi.gov. 
 

While City Hall meeting rooms remain closed in response to COVID-19, meetings of the Plan 
Commission and City Council are being held virtually through online meeting systems and will be 
available to the public via WebEx using a computer, tablet or smartphone (requires WebEx app), or 
telephone (audio only) using the link or dial-in number. Connection information will be provided online via 
the link above.  

             
   ___________________________________ 
   Scott Allen  

Director of Community Development  
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